
From: DEL ROSARIO PEREZ, Jose (ROYAL FREE LONDON NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) jose.delrosarioperez@nhs.net

Subject: RE: Macmillan talk
Date: 4 June 2018 at 09:59

To: Stacey Pitsillides stacey.pitsillides@gmail.com

Hi Stacey,

Hope all is good and that you had a nice weekend.

A quick note to thank you for taking the time to talk to us about this amazing topic. As a 
team we felt we were lacking knowledge on how approaching this subject when looking 
after our group of patients. Hence, why we asked you to come around to ‘educate’ us. I 
had to say that communication with you was great and many thanks for been so 
accommodating about dates and time and for being so willing to share your expertise on 
‘digital death’ with us. We all really enjoyed your eye-opening presentation. We are 
already thinking how we could incorporate ‘digital death’ into our day-to-day practice.

Some individual feedback:

It was really well delivered and relevant to us as a team.
Really interesting talk that enlightened the role that digital content might have in our 
patients’ and relatives lives and death. It made me think that we need to start integrating 
this topic into our assessments and patients reviews.

A very well delivered talk, points clear and succinct.
The talk gave me a lot to think about in terms of how we look after our digital data and 
then thinking about if we want to share it after death.
I also really enjoyed finding out about how technology is helping our bereavement and 
providing alternative spaces for us to do this.

Very relevant to practice and advance care planning that we regularly conduct.
I hope it will encourage me to incorporate Digital Death into my advance care planning 
discussions with patients.
I intend to revamp our advance care planning paperwork and I wonder if we should 
incorporate Digital Death somehow the paperwork.

An enlightening and interesting talk. Very well delivered. Relevant to our practice.
As a team we need to think about how we integrate this learning into our daily practice 
On a personal level it has made me think about my own digital legacy and that I need to 
get my house in order!

Once again, many thanks for taking the time to come all the way this side of the river to 
talk to us.

Hope we keep in touch.
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Kindest regards,

Jose

Jose A. Del Rosario Perez
Macmillan Palliative Care Clinical Nurse Specialist
Palliative Care Team
Royal Free London NHS Foundation Trust
Royal Free Hospital
Pond Street, London, NW3 2QG
Tel: 02078302905
Internal extension: 23317




